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Danville	School	District	No.	118		

PRESS	RELEASE	for	IMMEDIATE	RELEASE	
  

 
 
  

DANVILLE HIGH SCHOOL 
 PUTS STUDENTS, STAFF AND FANS FIRST 

 
 
 
Danville High School has, out of an abundance of caution, jointly decided with 
Champaign and Urbana to cancel tonight’s Champaign-Danville girls basketball 
game as well as Friday’s night’s Urbana-Danville boys basketball game and 
Saturday’s Danville-Urbana girls basketball game. Law enforcement is continuing to 
investigate the violence that occurred last weekend. The safety of our students, staff 
and fans is our top priority. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Mrs. Kimberly Norton 
Danville High School 
202 E. Fairchild 
Danville, IL  61832 
Telephone:   (217) 444-1504 
Web:   www.danville118.org 
 
 
 


